About This Blog
The LWF blog takes a community look at how the global Lutheran communion puts its faith into action. 
· Find out latest developments in programs and networking
· Get eyewitness reports on activities and events
· Read reflections on important questions
Authors come from across the LWF communion and include staff working in the Communion Office and in Department for World Service country programs throughout the world.
Their postings are their own and may not necessarily reflect the official positions or opinions of The Lutheran World Federation.
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